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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

February 20, 1931

Sir Arthur ¥. Currie, Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada
My dear Sir Currie:

It is the desire of the Massachusetts Institute of
Technology to come into closer relations with colleges and 
universities from which it receives students by transfer or

It hopes to facilitate their admission byfor graduate work. 
furnishing them with information and advice in regard to their 
choice of subjects to be offered for credit, to help them in 
planning to make up deficiencies, if they have any, by taking 
summer work, and in general to enable them to carry out their 
post-graduate program with the least possible expense and delay.
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With this object in view, Professor James L. Tryon, 
Director of Admissions at the Institute, will call at McGill

tne exact date to be fixed

;

University the latter oart of March 
later, and I shall aooreciate your courtesy if you will out him
into relations with officers who serve as advisers to students
who are exoecting to oursue further studies after finishing 
their work at your institution.

Cordially yours,

President
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